
 
SEPTEMBER 
Mon 23rd - Thurs 26th 

Book Fair 
Tues 24th 

Class 4 Bell boating 
Sat 28th  5-8pm 
PTA Barn Dance 
Mon 30th 2.15pm 
Volunteer safeguarding 
training 
 

OCTOBER 
Fri 4th  9.15am 
Harvest Festival 
Fri 4th 3.30pm 
PTA Film Night 
Sat 5th 

Bell boating Regatta 
Wed 9th 9.15am 
Volunteer safeguarding 
training 
Sat 12th  
Y5/6 Cross country at 
Charlecote 
Mon 14th  
Class 3 Heart of England 
Forest  
Tues 15th 

Class 2 Heart of England 
Forest 
Wed 16th 

Class 4 Heart of England 
Forest 
Fri 18th 

PTA Disco 
Mon 21st 5-8pm 
Parents Evening 
Wednesday 23rd 5-8pm 
Parents Evening 
Fri 25th 
TRAINING DAY 
Mon 28th - Fri 1st 

HALF TERM 
 

 
Class 4 will be   
sharing their learning 
in  Celebration        
Assembly on Friday 
27th September at 
3pm 
 

ISSUE - 1    

 
Name Labels 

We are now three weeks into the start of the new school 
year and already we are accumulating a number of unnamed 
items of clothing and water bottles. Without a name it is very 
time consuming and often impossible to reunite the items 

with their owners. We would be very grateful if all families could take the time this   
weekend to ensure that all coats, sweatshirts, cardigans, footwear and water bottles are 
clearly label with the children’s names.  

PTA Barn Dance 
Last week a PTA news email was sent out which included an             
attachment giving details of next Saturday’s barn Dance. Miss Britt also 
sent out details again yesterday. We really hope that families will be able 
support the event. Tickets are available from the school office.  
 
Parking 

We have had a few incidents of unsafe parking outside school at the start 
and the end of the day. Please observe the yellow markings around the front 
of school, avoid parking close to the crossroads and park considerately 
avoiding the driveways and gardens of our neighbours. We would also      
request that you avoid doing u-turns at the crossroads junction; visibility can 
be poor on the approaches to the crossroads and undertaking reversing   

manoeuvres on the crossroads puts the safety of children and families and other road 
users at risk.  Thank you. 
 
Year 1 Mornings 
From Monday, Year 1 children will start their day by coming in through 
the main school entrance with the rest of the children. As with all other 
groups, we ask families to say goodbye on the playground so that the 
children come in to school by themselves. Thank you. 
 
Volunteer Safeguarding Training 

Mrs Hendry will be running two sessions of safeguarding updates for  
volunteers. The sessions will take place on Monday 30th September at 
2:15 pm and Wednesday 9th October at 9:15am. If you are either an    
existing or prospective volunteer in school we would ask that you come 
along to one of the sessions so that we can share key safeguarding and 
child protection messages with you. Please confirm with the office if you 

intend to come along. 
 
Book Fair 
The Book Fair will be taking place next week beginning Monday 23rd 
September at the end of each day (Monday – Thursday) on the main 
playground (or if the weather is poor outside Class 1). Depending on 
how many books we sell, the school receives commission in the form 
of books which we can add in to our reading library. In order for the 
book fair to run successfully, we urgently need volunteers to help run 
the fair each afternoon (3.00 – 3-45) taking orders and collecting in money for purchased 
books. If you are able to help, please let Miss Britt or Mrs Hendry know on which day 
you would be able to help. All after school clubs will run as normal while the book fair is 
on. 
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Class 3 Camp Out 
Last Friday evening our Class 3 Explorers spent the night under canvas in the school grounds. 
The children had an amazing time and we are all really proud of their enthusiasm,               
collaboration and positive behaviour. The children were supervised by TG staff who gave up 
part of their weekend to support the camp; our thanks to Mrs Yorke, Mrs Byrd (and Miss Lucy 
Byrd), Miss Britt,  Mrs Gray, Miss Thair, Miss Harvey for giving so generously of their time.  

 
Outstanding Forms 
Please return any remaining Data Collection Forms, Photo Consent and E-Safety Acceptable Use Agreements 
to the school office. 
 

Old Chairs 
In the carpark, we have a number of the old classroom chairs which are now surplus to                
requirements. If anyone is able to make use of them please contact the office. If we are unable to 
rehome them, help would be appreciated to transport them to the recycling centre in Stratford. 
 

 

 

        

20th September 2019 

Star of The Week    

 

Orla Standage            Class 2  

The Explorers             Class 3 

Jack Wilson            Class 4 


